
To the Productivity Commission, 
 

I am writing in opposition of the proposed removal of DGR status for giving to religious 
education/instruction in schools. 
 

Removal of DGR status would significantly impact the organisations responsible for the 
delivery of quality SRE/CRI programs in schools.  
 

These SRE/CRI programs in government schools have proven student wellbeing benefits 
and contribute positively to the school community. These benefits to students and the 
school community are currently being generously supplied by local churches at no cost to 
schools. Removal of DGR status would put this in jeopardy.  
 

Sincerely, 
Tim McDonald 
 

 


